

House of Representatives WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515

JAHANA HAYES 5TH DISTRICT, CONNECTICUT

April 12, 2021

The Honorable Jahana Hayes 1415 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the United States House of Representatives, it is my pleasure to extend greetings and blessings as you begin the holy season of Ramadan. During this time of reflection and gratitude, I want to share my deep appreciation for the work of your organization.

Despite the great challenges we have faced this year, Islamic Relief USA has remained faithful to its commitment to assist struggling communities across the country. Since the start of the COVID Pandemic, you have provided financial and in-kind support to help maintain food security and access to healthcare and other assistance programs that benefit many of our families. Through your advocacy and humanitarian work, you have strengthened our relations with the American Muslim Community, which in turn has come together to aid friends and neighbors during this difficult time. This mutual support for the common good is a testament to what Ramadan is about.

Thank you to Islamic Relief USA for all your impactful work and years of invaluable service. Ramadan Mubarak, my friends.

Sincerely,

Lave Hayes

Jahana Hayes